
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from SAI International Residential School! 
 
Re-opening of schools: 
 
2020 was an exceptionally unusual year, one that none of us had ever anticipated. The 
pandemic caused an unprecedented disruption across multiple platforms in our school 
processes. Disruptions in the physical classes, the missing laughter and chatter of our 
SAIoneers and the interactions with you, dear parents.  However, we ensured that the 
teaching learning process remained unhindered. Through effective online platforms, we 
continued to provide the most effective learning, reiterating the fact that at SIRS, only the 
buildings were closed, and the learning continued unabated. 
 
The dawn of 2021 has brought great hope with it. The fear of the pandemic has diminished, 
the vaccines are now in use and the news that brings us greatest joy is that schools are set 
to reopen from 8 February, 2021 for classes IX & XI.  You may be aware that the students of 
classes X & XII are already back in school since 8 January, 2021 and all of them are doing 
well. 
 
Safety Protocols: 
 
While we look forward to welcoming our SAIoneers back amongst us within the school 
premises, we also understand your apprehensions regarding the safety of the re-opening 
process and your child’s return to school. We would like to assure you that we have made the 
utmost effort, taking maximum care and attention in devising a comprehensive set of safety 
measures and protocols to ensure a safe return for our beloved SAIoneers. Our protocols 
include:   

• Screening of students, teachers, and other staff at entry points. No unwell 
person will be permitted to attend the school. 

• Ensuring strict adherence to social distancing norms, both within the school 
premises and outside the gate. 

• Mandatory use of face masks at all times. 
• Enforcing regular washing of hands with soap and water and use of approved 

hand sanitizers. 
• Periodic disinfection of school premises. 
• Maintenance of a high standard of hygiene and sanitation in school. 
• Doctor and qualified nurses in campus. 
• Implementing a regular cleaning and decontamination procedure. 
• Isolation rooms assigned as per State Government guidelines 

  

Safety Protocols for Hostels: 
  
We have taken adequate measures for the safety, health and hygiene of our hostellers. We 
are ensuring strict compliance of the Hostel reopening SOP’s issued by State Government. 
Additionally, we are keeping our hostellers under medical supervision. 
 
Uninterrupted Learning: 
 
 As we focus on the preparation required for the safe return of our students, we would like to 
reassure you that we will continue to support and provide uninterrupted education to students 



who are unable to attend physical classes, through our blended learning programmes. Along 
with the addition of our latest innovation, SAI Home School, we plan to take the following 
measures to ensure a continued quality blended learning experience:     

• Assigning teachers to conduct daily online curriculum and follow up with the 
students 

• Practice and review of subjects covered in class / online platforms 
• Insisting on the consent of parents for the children to join the physical classes 

as well as the hostel. 

We strongly feel that face-to-face learning would give our children an essential advantage in 
appearing the Final Examinations, 2021. In addition to the crucial opportunity to practice 
experiments and activities for the practical component, we believe that this time will help the 
children gain confidence and score better marks in the examination. 
 
I would like to assure you that we at SIRS will leave no stone unturned in providing the best 
possible educational and emotional support to our SAIoneers. Though the present situation 
requires the enforcement of stringent measures in multiple areas, we are confident of handling 
the challenge at hand effectively and successfully adapting to the New Normal. 
 
Thank you, dear parents for your continued support and trust in our processes, as we strive 
to do what is best for our children and employees during these challenging times. 
 
We kindly request you to fill in the Consent Letter attached herewith in the Google Form by 
clicking the link given below, at the earliest, thus helping us in the smooth re-opening of the 
school. 
 
We eagerly look forward to welcoming back our SAIoneers to their temple of learning! 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Amitabh Agnihotri 
Headmaster 
February 3, 2021 
 

Consent Form   

 
 

https://u9342391.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=1cT5gyfce-2BRnHapPaU7Y0-2B8lfRZP2fzQPcxvFmXVqGNK1mCk10pTptVBvzLM6t7qBI2Uxkd0OSR1V8yRaC4TgdksTwK9nezCOJbmyzARQHpdQxM7h5owYEnLDxQ7DUd4jpdW7WDeK7zMFRONTmi-2FUwx0qtCCm5KSwQhC6YIYVtCmEc3xgdPpfK1AY7KZ78uS7DvWoZgco0F42x3bF-2BnDWJi7-2FVpNIi59WW40Gla7U7n2V-2BuyukcXSWZLzUQaYic04E1hqbt1VNIO8rIuVLuBByVaAK1FojXBEbkxrw428d1MTALOCKw9FYUNYvBNy-2BEP06mhPAdhV8tdH2XDpUkdfP6gyw3sqPjjGuC5Vlgw3NW-2FevrCqHkFzHy-2BdoAM0hMcbxOlsOSWqCSW5Uz37JEsGa8zCB0jBOfRRyjZf3cRfsaa8s9zlwb-2FOQPxk1hH7562W0kTr7SmCAyx5bFuMAA6i3oalJEfnRcSCQbDMSW4WKk-3DkV-M_oPsCw4envqGOMx-2Ft-2BOyuVV0bxm9-2FIaV8Sc7iq0eaBYRkSCB-2F4C3IJt-2Bd24Ejlk-2FT4zwbToLuRWlxIQTYUSZXgPmzpgAPcx4w-2B7gHk20Mq-2BeMrxQz9-2B-2BOu0kbXC-2Fl93fr8tiV-2FaYijslLqn-2F9V1qQQILhrWuIVW2WYJdw-2FFnwwk1vDaTwON7-2Bg-2BlYNP8xqoJdY38kbkdLVDucnZRdFGNQto-2FwflGZfSdBlGwoB-2Fpx0g0-3D

